[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Andrew McCallum 
Sent: 18 July 2018 12:41
To: Planning
Subject: Comment on Planning Application number 18/00792/OUT

Please find attached a comment on the above planning application.
 
Regards,
 
Andrew McCallum
Secretary
Cherwell District
CPRE Oxfordshire
www.cpreoxon.org.uk 
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